

22.2.21

Dear Parents and Carers,

We hope that you and your child have had a restful and enjoyable half term break!

This half term our main topic focus is 'Superheroes'. It's a busy and exciting topic with activities and experiences planned to enrich the curriculum.

A few reminders...

- It has been great to see so many of you posting pictures, videos and comments on the **Tapestry** website. It is lovely to see the remote learning that you are doing at home. If you haven't managed to log on regularly, please do try to do so as the teaching inputs are posted on there each day. There are some great pictures and videos posted by parents and this is a great way of sharing learning from home and school.
- The plan is to continue with Nature School each week when the children return. Wellies will be
 needed for this (Ladybird Class Tuesday, Bumble Bee Class Wednesday, Dragonfly Class —
 Thursday). We do not have full use of the pegs and cloakroom as we are not mixing bubbles, so
 please can these be brought in and taken home on the day, as we have limited storage.
- Bug Club is available for you to practise reading together at home. Please email your class teacher
 if you require additional books on this website.

Thank you for your continued support!

The Foundation Stage Team